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Law Administration Practice Statement PS LA 2001/15 was withdrawn on 19 August 2005 and
replaced by Law Administration Practice Statement PS LA 2005/13.

This document has changed over time. This version was published on 19 August 2005

https://www.ato.gov.au/law/view/document?LocID=%22PSR%2FPS200513%2FNAT%2FATO%22&PiT=20210916000001
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